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POSTED:  Friday, November 19, 2021 (12:00pm) 

 
 

DriveBC indicates the road between Stewart & Hyder will be 
open for 3 hours today (Friday, November 19th):   

between 3:00pm and 6:00pm 

 
There will be single lane, alternating traffic permitted during this time, so there may short 
delays. 
 
We hope that the 3 hours will allow Hyder residents, and boat owners enough time to conduct 
their business and return home. 
 
All downed lines have been grounded out, and crews are working to move the lines so the 
public will not be affected. 
 
Please note, there is/was a wire down across the handrails on the ramp down to the docks – 
hopefully it is removed before people access the docks, but we advise caution be taken. 
 
DriveBC does not currently have additional openings posted, but we are hopeful that will be 
updated by 8:00pm this evening. 
 
Be advised that any posted openings may be affected by weather that is approaching.  As 
such, it is extremely important that today’s opening at 3:00pm to 6:00pm be taken 
advantage of! 
 
Future openings may be limited until things settle. 
 
For more information and updates, please visit the DriveBC website directly at:  
https://www.drivebc.ca/mobile/map/map.html?l=roadcond&l=incident&l=currentplanevent  
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